
 

 

 
Santa Barbara County Employees’ Retirement System 
  
 
 
DATE: December 12, 2023 
 
TO: Real Property Management Committee 
 
FROM: Greg Levin, CEO 
 
RE: Potential Project/Cost Manager for Robin Hill Rd Buildout 
 
 
 
Recommended Action: 
Receive and file presentation from Greg Levin on Dan Underwood from Underwood 
Management Resources, Inc. as a potential project/cost manager for the construction 
buildout of the 1st and 2nd floor of Robin Hill Road and provide direction to staff for further 
action. 
 

Summary:  
The committee expressed a desire to explore having an independent project/cost manager 
for the construction build out of the 1st and 2nd floor. 

 

Links/Attachments: 
• Home | (underwoodmgmt.com) 

https://underwoodmgmt.com/

